
From: Paul Larkin
To:
Subject: RE: HIQA new area in Citygate building 2000 Cork
Date: Monday 21 March 2022 11:58:50

HI 
 
Sorry, I should have also specified that we will need an alarm which will be linked to our current
monitoring station. IF you can add this to the quotation I would be grateful.
 
Regards
Paul.
 

From:  
Sent: Monday 21 March 2022 10:31
To: Paul Larkin <plarkin@hiqa.ie>
Subject: HIQA new area in Citygate building 2000 Cork
 
Hi Paul,
 
Please find attached quotation.
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Regards,

Technical Director
 
Catch Security Systems , Farranlea house, Farranlea Road, Cork, T12 W1XR
Phone: 021 4348866 Fax: 021 4348876
 

mailto:plarkin@hiqa.ie



